Waddington Redwood Primary Academy

Redwood Drive, Brant Road, Waddington, Lincoln LN5 9BN



Tuesday 4th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 15th March, we are inviting the children to come to school dressed in anything red and tell us their best joke for Comic Relief. The funniest jokes from each class will go through to our grand final where children will get the opportunity to share their jokes with the whole school.

Please support younger children by writing their joke down, as we would not want them to forget the punchline!

You can also make a voluntary donation to Comic Relief through the school. We look forward to a fun filled day, supporting this great cause.

Sincerely,

Mrs K Lyons

Broadening Horizons

Tel: 01522 721156 **Fax:** 01522 723672

E-mail: enquiries@redwood.lincs.sch.uk **Website:** www.redwood.lincs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs F Kent BSc (Hons) QTS NPQH

